
Brandon Ott 
Technical Manager  
Regulatory Applications 

tel 416 495 5499 
egdregulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 

VIA Email, RESS and Courier 

December 12, 2018 

Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re:   EB-2017-0129 - Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. – Framework for the Assessment of 
Distributor Gas Supply Plans – Comments on Cost Claims 

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) reviewed cost claims submitted by the Canadian 
Biogas Association (“CBA”), Consumers Council of Canada (“CCC), Federation of Rental-
Housing Providers of Ontario (“FRPO”), Industrial Gas Users Association (“IGUA”), London 
Property Management Association (“LPMA”) and School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) for the above 
noted proceeding and has no specific concerns.  

Enbridge has also reviewed a letter submitted by the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition 
(“VECC”) dated December 7, 2018 seeking eligibility for cost awards in this proceeding.  
Though VECC’s request deviates from the direction outlined in the Board’s April 12, 2018 letter, 
Enbridge has no concerns with an award of costs to VECC in this proceeding provided that 
costs are within the Board’s prescribed guidance of a maximum of 10 hours.  

Enbridge awaits the recommendations and or cost awards of the Board with respect to these 
cost claims. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

(Original Signed) 

Brandon Ott 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 

cc:   M. Buonaguro (CBA)  
J. Girvan (CCC)
D. Quinn (FRPO)
I. Mondrow (IGUA)
R. Aiken (LPMA)
M. Rubenstein (SEC)
J. Lawford (VECC)

 (all parties via email)


